
Washtenaw County OCED has solicited proposals from consultants to complete an update to the 2007 
Affordable Housing Needs Assessment.  Goals for this update include an analysis that links 
transportation to the location of affordable housing, the identification of policies and goals by sub-areas 
to guide decision making and resource allocation, as well as numeric targets of a wide range of 
affordable housing types. 
 
Eight proposals have been received for this work, ranging in cost from $60,000 - $172,000.  It is 
requested that the HHSAB consider support of this work through use of the Affordable Housing Trust 
Fund.  While OCED is still in the process of selecting a consultant, additional support for this study is 
being requested.   
 
Proposed Motion: 
 
The Housing and Human Service Advisory Board recommends use of up to $37,500 from the Affordable 
Housing Trust Fund in support of this Assessment.   
 


